
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE 

 
 

 
Jefferson Blvd., at Hetzler Road  

Storm Drain Line Project   
 

What 

Installation of new catch basin and storm drain from the GSWC Baldwin 
Hills Facility into the Hetzler Road existing storm drain and facility 
upgrades in Jefferson Blvd.   The work in Jefferson Blvd., will include 
semi-permanent traffic controls during the construction (k-rails) and 
sidewalk closures with detours.  

When 
Construction has commenced with completion expected by November 2018.  

The Culver City working hours are from 8:00 am to 8:00 pm. daily and on 
weekends in Jefferson Blvd. 

Where The main and storm drain will be installed in Hetzler Road from the 
GSWC Facility as well in Jefferson Blvd., at Hetzler Road.    

What to 
Expect 

Construction crews with backhoes, dump trucks, crew trucks and hand 
tools will be digging along the new pipeline alignment.  The streets will 
remain open to traffic during the construction period but traffic and 
parking may be restricted and access to driveways may be limited for short 
durations of time.  The construction crews will make every effort to keep 
dust to a minimum.  Please expect an increased level of noise during the 
construction period.  Weekly activities such as trash pick-up will not be 
interrupted.  Generally, as underground activities are completed the crews 
will progress to the next underground sections and come back near the end 
of the project to perform landscape and hardscape restoration as well as 
perform final street paving. 

Contacts 
If you have any questions or concerns about the construction activities for 
this project, please call the Golden State Water Company Customer Service 
Representative at (562) 522-8835. 

 
Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we 

work to improve your water system. 
 

At Golden State Water Company, it has been all about water 
for more than 80 years.  Our team of professionals 

delivers reliable, quality water and great service to 
customers in 75 communities across California. 
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